
Photos from the Valley View Drive cleanup on 
Saturday, April 20 
 

 
 
Our turnout for the clean-up was very good and we 
managed to do the clean-up quickly and with no problems.  
Our warmest heartfelt thanks to those who participated in 
the New Promise Hikers' Valley View Drive event today...it 
was great!  Click the following links to enjoy the photos... 
 
Valley View Clean-up 4-20-24 
 
Group Photo 4-20-24 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PS6zw8UYgd1VtkjbZMmoIm0PNDbkRL4n/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17s2_fH5EUWD0ZPwhf8gegwmIDRUpWxRW/view?usp=drive_link

